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Site Report – Chignik Lagoon – September, 2024 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
 
 

• We have 16 students enrolled in school this year (two are PreK). 
 
 
 

• We have been very busy getting ready to host the October volleyball jamboree and are very much 
looking forward to having guests! 

 
 
 

• Our student teacher, Miss Hadley, helped our students to compare their strides to a dinosaurs! 
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Personnel  
Certified: 
Nancy Mills, Head/Sped/Secondary Teacher, Year 14 
Sara Erickson, Elementary Teacher, Year 24 
 
Classified: 
Samantha Jones, Intensive Sped Aide/PE Aide 
Elaina McCormick, Night Gym Aide 
Henry Erickson, Sped Aide/Indian Ed Aide 
Tatianna Anderson, Substitute Custodian 
Etelani Tupuola, Substitute Custodian 
Mary Grunert, Substitute/LPSD Retiree who we begged to come back in our time of need:) 
 
Vacant: 
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Preschool 
Cook 
Custodian 
 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 

• Nancy is doing standards-based novel studies using Battle Books in her classroom. 
• Tatianna used seal skin make her own stole and decorate her graduation cap as her Capstone Project 

for level 10 Cultural Awareness. She will be graduating on December 6th. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Technology Insights 
Sam Rigby visited us and made many upgrades to our network. We even spied him nailing down a loose 
board on the boardwalk. Thanks, Sam! 
 
Facility Update 
Carl came to visit us just before school started and stayed into the first week of school. He made the 
property look amazing and made many repairs and improvements! Thank you, Carl! 
 
LSAC Activity 
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We held an LSAC meeting on September 20th, but LSAC minutes for approval were tabled for the next 
meeting. 
 
Volunteer Report 
We’ve had a bunch of volunteers help us get ready for the volleyball meet! Many thanks to those who have 
been so helpful! 
 
Professional Development 
We had zoom inservice at the end of August. We definitely miss our in-person connections but understand 
the hardship LPSD is facing these days. 
 
Pupil Attendance 
Pupil attendance has been pretty good. Influenza A made its way around the school in the first couple of 
weeks, but we are wrapping that bug up now. 
 
Student and Staff Safety 
No safety concerns at this time. 
 
Subsistence Calendar 
We had several students take advantage of the experiencing out opportunities presented by the subsistence 
calendar. It’s fun to see summertime learning happening! 
Other 
 
 


